- OFFICE OF DEPUTY CONSERVATOR OF FORESTS,
HAMIRPUR FOREST DIVISION, HAMIRPUR, HP, 177001,

4 / Phone & Fax 01972-224922, e-mail — mllu_r@‘gmal_lco_m
No\FCA\ /)7 7 dated -?J%//% 2z

Project Director,

National Highway Authority of India,
PIU, 218 A Kanwal Complex,

Ward No 1, Krishna Nagar ,
Hamirpur, HP 177001.

Subject:- Construction of New 2 Lane with Paved Shoulder of Hamirpur
Bypass of NH-88 (New NH-103) (Design Chainage — Km 121+175
to Km 1384295, Design Length -17.120 Km) in the State of
Himachal Pradesh.

Sir

b

In continuation of this office letter no. RIKK/9815 dated 13.12.2022
on the subject cited above.

The site inspection of the proposed case for diversion of forest land
was catried out on 16.12.2022 which was attended by you alongwith your staff and
field staff of forest deptt.

During the site inspection it was found that the muck dumping sites
has been proposed in very dense forest areas and these proposed sites are not
suitable for muck dumping. You are therefore requested to propose alternate
muck dumping sites which are not having dense tree growth.

Hence you ate requested to do the needful and resubmit the case to

this office so that further action into the matter could be taken accordingly.

An early action into the matter is solicited please.

Deputy Conserviﬂv(_ef Forests
Hamirpur F orést Division,

Hamirpur — 177001

Endst. No. /Y. AZ —59 __/ Dated Hamirput, the )‘?///’//&U/M

Copy to
1. RFO Hamirpur and Nadaun w.r.t. reference quoted abeve for

information and necessary action. P
CF HA &‘RPUR
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